
CERF and BAER Clinics

will be held on Saturday, October 13, 2012 at the

Islandview Veterinary Hospital, New Maryland at

174 New Maryland Highway,

with Dr. Cheryl Cullen, BSc., DVM, MVet, & DAVCO
and Dr. Aubrey Webb, DVM, PhD (Neuroscience)

of the
Animal Neurology & Ophthalmology Centre, Riverview, NB.

sponsored by the Fredericton Kennel Club, Inc.

Please print the appropriate form and send with the appropriate
fees to Jean Stickles,

71 Route 105, Lower St. Marys, NB. E3A 8P8

email: jeandale@nb.sympatico.ca

Deadline for APPTs.: October 8, 2012

mailto:jeandale@nb.sympatico.ca

